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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
ADVANCE NOTICE OF A TEMPORARY TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER. 
 
A Temporary Traffic Regulation Order (TTRO) is to be made for the following location: Melton 
Road, Burton on the Wolds (see weblink or QR code below). The purpose of the TTRO is to 
allow M+J Evans Construction Ltd safely undertake carriageway resurfacing works in 
connection with the new William Davis development. 
 
The TTRO will incorporate a temporary road closure.  
 
The duration of the restriction is not anticipated to exceed a period of 1 night commencing on 
11th November 2024, 20:00 till 06:00. 
 
A Press Release will be issued to confirm these details approximately 2 weeks prior to the 
works commencing. 
 
Should you require any further information please reply to this e-mail raising any specific 
concerns you may have. 
 
The works can be viewed here https://one.network/?tm=GB140713551   
Or by scanning the QR code below 
 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Kevin Edwards 
 
Network Co-ordinator – Charnwood Borough 
Network Management Team 
Leicestershire County Council Highways 
 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT:  

Leicestershire County Council Highways Tel:  0116 305 0001 

https://one.network/?tm=GB140713551

